
March 29, 2022

Maryland General Assembly:

Re: HB-1171

I do not agree with HB-1171 because it makes it easier for pedophilia and sex/child trafficking.
There is an issue with having no parental consent for minors to get an abortion or gender
reassignments. The bill also doesn’t have age specifications, leaving it open for interpretation.

Thank You,
Kelly Larsen


